
Good morning, today is Thursday, November 16th  
 
There will be a 7th grade BHIP meeting today during 7th grade lunch in Mrs. Birse’s 
classroom 219 
 
There will be an 8th grade BHIP meeting today in Mrs. Westlin’s classroom (Room B-
122).  All are welcome!   
 
We are excited to announce the Gateway Library is now on Instagram.  Follow us at 
Gateway Library and be first to learn about new books, contests, and fun events.  Check 
it out tonight to see our latest post.  Visit the library tomorrow and be one of the first 
five people to tell us the answer to our posted question, and win a prize.   
 
As usual, when you use social media and technology, be sure to keep it positive and 
follow good digital citizenship practices. You are a member of our Gateway community, 
so remember to guard your character.   
 


